New Lothrop Elementary School
Preschool Registration Information

Registration for the 2022-2023 school year will require:

e S$25 non-refundable enrollment fee

e Registration Packet information completed and returned to the office

Packet Pick-Up Information:

Registration Packets will be available for pick up in the office beginning
Tuesday, April 5th after school at the library entrance from 3:15 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.

Please contact the office at 810-638-5026 for special arrangements if these hours will not
work for your family.

Open House
e April 14th: 4:00-5:30 pm
o Located in PreSchool classroom

Registration Information:

Early Bird Registration Begins:

e April 22" - Currently enrolled New Lothrop School District families and/or first time

enrolling New Lothrop District Residents
o 8:15am-12:30 pm
o 5:00-7:00 pm
Open Enrollment:

e April 29" - Open to all families, pending space.

Open enrollment continues until all slots are filled.
o 8:15 am-Noon
o 5:00-7:00 pm

Please Note:

* Our hope is to confirm your child’s preschool placement for the 2022-23 school year by the end of June.
* Families applying for GSRP funding will have an idea if they are accepted in June and guaranteed confirmation in
September pending State of Michigan official funding.



